
STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 
(NORTHERN REGION) 

Dated 31.08.2020 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Re-Scheduling of Detailed Medical Examination Of remaining 

Candidates In respect of the Sub-Inspector in Delhi Police, CAPFs and 

ASI in CISF Exam. 2018 with effect from  07.09.2020 

 

All the candidates are hereby informed that the Detailed Medical 

Examination of the candidates of Northern Region in r/o SUB-INSPECTOR 

IN DELHI POLICE, CAPFS AND ASI IN CISF EXAM. 2018 which was 

postponed w.e.f. 23.3.2020 as a preventive measure to contain the 

spread of COVID-19, will now be held w.e.f. 07.09.2020.  

Admission certificates in respect of the remaining candidates of SSC 

(NR) can be downloaded from the website i.e. https://www.sscnr.net.in 

after 31.8.2020. 

The candidates are also being informed individually of the 

rescheduling of DME through SMS. 

 

 

SSC (NR) 
New Delhi 


